From: Elmer, Linda

To: Danyus, Amber; Tovar, Oscar

Cc: Phillip, Laurie

Subject: FW: CSRC

Date: Friday, July 18, 2025 10:55:23 AM

A Mayoral appointment to the Charter School Review Committee resigned.

From: Peay, Gayle <gayle.peay@marquette.edu>
Sent: Friday, July 18, 2025 10:47 AM

To: Elmer, Linda <lelmer@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: Fw: CSRC

Gayle Peay

Education Policy Analyst
ITL- Marquette University
414-288-1540

From: Desiree H. Pointer Mace <desiree.pointer-mace@alverno.edu>

Sent: Thursday, May 29, 2025 1:20 PM

To: Peay, Gayle <gayle.peay@marquette.edu>; Kevin N. DPI Ingram <kevin.ingram@dpi.wi.gov>
Subject: CSRC

CAUTION: This email originated outside of Marquette University. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Gayle and Kevin,

After so many years of wonderful work together, a new and significantly challenging upcoming shift
for me means that I’ll need to step back from the CSRC. I truly support the importance of the work
and wish you all the best in continued thriving for the City Charter Schools. I look forward to our
paths crossing when possible.

Cheers,

Desiree

Note: apart from email, | can be reached via phone at 414.382.6345 (it will ring through to my mobile if |
am off campus), and office hours can be arranged ahead of time by appointment in my Zoom Personal
Meeting room. My regular office hours are 7am-8am on Tuesday mornings, Central time.

Desiree H. Pointer Mace, Ph.D. (she/her/ella)
Professor of Education

Chair of Education Division

School of Liberal Arts and Professional Studies
Alverno College

3400 S. 43rd St., Milwaukee WI 53234

phone: 414.382.6345

email: desiree.pointer-mace@alverno.edu
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